
21st June 2019 

In maths, we have continued our learning on 3D shapes.  The children have explored shape 

orientation, nets of shapes and how to apply their new knowledge to solve reasoning and 

problem-solving questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in English we have studied Greek theatre and looked at how a Greek Chorus 

performed in Ancient Greek times.  The children worked in groups to produce a short piece 

of drama in the style of a Greek Chorus.   

We have also started to look at the differences and similarities between a play script and a 

narrative with an aim to turn a narrative into a play script.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Tuesday 25th June – Crystal Class school trip to UWE - Exploring Science.  Please return 

permission slips if you haven’t already done so – thank you. If you are available to help on our 

trip please let the office know as we need one more helper – many thanks. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


